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ULTIMATE ADVENTURE TRIP - Y5 & Y6 - THURSDAY 28TH SEPTEMBER 2023

Wednesday, 12/07,2027

To Prime Parents of: & 12:5¢

To School Members: 83
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EMAIL

Dear Parent/Carer of $SchoolMember$,
Year 5 and 6 Day trip to Ultimate Adventure — Thursday 28'" September 2023

We have secured a booking for next term's Year 5s and Year 6s to visit Ultimate Adventure outdoor centre in Bideford on Thursday 28™ September. As
this trip occurs in the first month of the new term, we have set it up now to give parents plenty of notice.

We pride ourselves, as a school, that we offer a variety of educational and team building trips. At the centre, children will experience two 2-hour
adventures. Awesome Foursome - the thrill of the high ropes, and the Ultimate Assault Course that takes its inspiration from TV’s Total Wipeout. This
unique activity can enrich and improve team building, verbal communication, and importantly, mutual respect. For more information about the centre
please follow the link: http://ultimateschooltrips.com/day-trips/

The children will leave school by coach on Thursday 28™ September, close to 9.00am and will be back at school by 3.00pm, in time for the usual end of
the day.

Children will need to wear comfortable clothing with trainers suitable for climbing, these will possibly also get wet.

For the wet activity the children will need swimwear and a towel and will be provided with appropriate safety equipment.

Children will also need to bring a change of clothes.

They will need a packed lunch and plenty to drink. (No glass bottles, fizzy drinks, chocolate bars or sweets please.) A school packed lunch can be
requested, please indicate this School Gateway comments box, a charge of £2.50 will be applied (where appropriate).

The cost of this trip is £35.00 per pupil. We have put money from the school fundraising pot towards this visit to bring the cost to
parents down as much as we can, however, there are no additional funds available to subsidise this trip further so we do rely on payment for each
child. Please contact admin@winkleigh.devon.sch.uk to discuss this in confidence if needed, We are very grateful for your support with our recent
fundraising, enabling us to significantly reduce the cost to parents.

Payment and permission has been set up on the School Gateway, please log on and reply by Thursday 14th September at the latest, after
this date the trip will no longer be visible on the School Gateway. Please state if your child will bring a home packed lunch or if they require a school
packed lunch.

An SOE3 Parental Consent and Emergency Contact Form is required for this trip. This will be sent out closer to the time.
Regards,

Mr Davis and Mr Walter
Year 6 and Year 5 Teachers

\_NlE ¢
ARy
o “

i

WINKLEIGH

Primary School
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Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore
The Woodland Federation
Winkleigh Primary School and Kings Nympton Primary School
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